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Viola Desmond School Council Elections 

 

Good afternoon, Viola Desmond Families! We are excited to announce the date of 

our School Council Elections: Elections will be held on Tuesday, October 19th, 

2021 at 6:00 p.m. via MS Teams. If you are interested in participating in the elec-

tion process, please email us at: violadesmond@hwdsb.on.ca and share the email 

address you would like to use to attend the MS Teams meeting. Mrs. Hallas and 

Mrs. Duvnjak, our office staff, will be monitoring our email for those who express 

an interest in attending. Invites will be sent on Monday, October 18th, 2021. We 

look forward to seeing you there! 


